

Rahm Emanuel Mayor

Department of Police • City of Chicago 3510 South Michigan Avenue • Chicago, Illinois 60653

Garry F. McCarthy Superintendent of Police

June 25, 2012

Jim Page Executive Director ILEAS 1701 East Main Street Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Director Page:

I wish to personally thank you for your department's participation in the NATO Summit. Your commitment, and that of your officers, to travel to Chicago and assist us in ensuring the safety and security of citizens, visitors and property helped ensure a safe and secure event.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Debra Kirby

Chief

Bureau of Organizational Development

DK/baj

